
 
 

  

Thursday, June 9, 2016 

LUNCH MENU 

6/9 Thursday: Twin Hot Dogs 
6/10 Friday:  Chicken Caesar Wrap 
 
INFORMATION: 

Underclassmen if you have a locker please 
make sure that you clean it out before the end 
of the day on Friday, June 10th.   
 
LOST & FOUND:  If you are missing something 
please take a look in the lost & found to see if it 
is there.  Also we have some jewelry and other 
items.  Please come and take a look. 
 
Would you like to "test drive" potential careers 
this summer? Take an internship! Contact Ms. 
O'Neil to explore the possibilities. 
 
There will be a meeting this Thursday after 
school in room 650 for any students interested 
in playing football next year. If you have any 
questions or can't make it, see Coach Landau 
for more information. 
 
There will be a brief team meeting today, Thurs-
day June 9th at 2:30 in room 213 for anyone in-
terested in playing volleyball this summer?? If 
unable to attend please check in or email Coach 
Hinton. 
 

Three students from ConVal were selected to 
have their films appear in the New Hampshire 
High School Short Film Festival. The films will 
be showing on July 12th at 6:30 p.m. at the Pe-
terborough Community Theater. Tickets are 
$5.  
 

Student Athletic Leadership Team Applications 
are now available in the Main Office.  They are 
due on Friday, June 10th.  If you have any ques-
tions, feel free to contact Hannah Garfinkle or 
Emma Mellon.  
 

Driver Education information: 

9/9/16-11/4/16 (#171) Class meets Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday, 2:30-4:10pm.  Mandatory 
parent night is scheduled for 9/7/16 @ 7:00-
8:30pm 
11/16/16-1/25/17 (#172) Class meets Monday and 
Wednesday, 8:30-11:00am.  Mandatory parent 
night is scheduled for 9/7/16 @ 7:00-8:30pm 

The course costs $625.00.  A $125.00 deposit 
check is due at sign-up with 5-$100.00 subse-
quent payments.  Students must be 16 by the end 
of the course.  Registration forms are in the Coun-
seling office.   Space is limited. 

 
Summer Academy Course Descriptions and 
Registration Forms are now available in the 
Main Office and School Counseling Office. They 
are also available on the school website. 
 
"Do you have old electronics at home that you 
don’t use?  Bring them to Room 212 for an elec-
tronics recycling drive.  Proceeds will go toward 
making conval more energy efficient.  For more 
info, see the yellow flyers or Mrs Johnson." The 
drive ends June 10th. 

 

 


